
NOTICE 
 

Santaquin City will be holding a Primary Election on August 13. The election will be 
a “Vote by Mail” election with ballots being mailed to each registered voter.  There 
will be a ballot drop-off box at the City Office, 275 W Main, during regular business 
hours. 
 
On the day of the Primary Election, there will be a polling place established at the 
same location, lower level. 
 
Any election questions may be directed to the Utah County Election Office.  
 
Published in the Payson Chronicle the week of July 22, 2019. Notice placed on the 
Utah Public Notice Website and at www.santaquin.org July 17, 2019. 
 


